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Johannesburg / 30 November 2021 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
On 25 November 2021, SARS published the 27th issue of the Tax Practitioner Connect 

Newsletter. The Newsletter can be accessed on the Tax Practitioners - South African 

Revenue Service (sars.gov.za) webpage. 

Direct link:  Tax Practitioner Connect Issue 27 (25 November 2021) - South African 

Revenue Service (sars.gov.za) 

Also on :  Newsletters - South African Revenue Service (sars.gov.za) 

Linked to the Newsletters webpage. 

As a registered Tax Practitioner, you are encouraged to take some time to read and 

consider the subject matters addressed in the Newsletter. 

For any enquiries relating to the Newsletter, please contact SARS directly.  
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 
and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 
conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 
processes. 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/K7NUC98Alzs93NPtocU_W/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/K7NUC98Alzs93NPtocU_W/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/13dkC0go1ncZoglsDRdVz/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/13dkC0go1ncZoglsDRdVz/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/qK7MCg5Drqup0wni2L6-j/
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/qK7MCg5Drqup0wni2L6-j/

